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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Steven Ambli <stevena@liftpro.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 9:03 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: Lucy Lewandowski; Jamie Psyck; Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); 

Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Fred Ambli

Subject: RE: Request for a Week Extension -Fire Inspection 81152

Good Morning Ms. Vang 

  Thank you so much for the extension. We have made great progress and 

will be finished by then. 

Have a Good One 

Steven A. Ambli 

 
Facility Manager 

Liftpro -St. Paul 

 
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings [mailto:LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 8:54 AM 

To: Steven Ambli 
Cc: Lucy Lewandowski; Jamie Psyck; Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); 

Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: Request for a Week Extension -Fire Inspection 81152 

 

Mr. Ambli,  

The Legislative hearing officer is willing to grant until April 4, 2013 for compliance.  I will be drafting a new resolution to 

reflect the new date. 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

From: Steven Ambli [mailto:stevena@liftpro.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 10:31 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
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Cc: Lucy Lewandowski; Jamie Psyck 

Subject: Request for a Week Extension -Fire Inspection 81152 

 

Good Morning Marcia  

   And thank you for hearing my case and the action you took back in 

January. We of Liftpro are prepared to resolve our violation problem. We 

have purchase additional Racking for the storage of the items that were 

above the prescribed requirement and have a working plan to our floor 

layout.  

  However, we are running short on time and would like to know if you 

could give us one more week for the completion of our project? That 

would mean till March 10th.  

  I apologize for this request as I know the time you gave us was workable. 

But none the less do in part, this winter wasn’t workable for us. Being the 

other part and the headquarters of our company is in Duluth and I draw 

upon them for assistance and support for managing this shop, and between 

our workload and weather; we have been Delayed. 

Thanks  

Steven A. Ambli  
Facility Manager 

Liftpro -St. Paul 

 


